Pacifica National Board Meeting
March 13, 2014
Report-Out

The Pacifica National Board met in closed session to discuss personnel matters
related to individual employees of the foundation.

We thank Summer Reese for her service to date and will not continue her
employment effective March 14, 2014

Respectfully submitted,
Cerene Roberts
Board Secretary



